335 Geronimo Quitman,Texas 75783 Phone: 903-878-7051

E-mail: hvclubhouse@hvfpoa.com
Website: holidayvillagefork.com

HV of Fork Owners Association

September 27, 2024

President's Update

Construction on the fishing pier is coming close to completion. It looks like the wiring should be complete by next week. The cleaning station will be relocated to under the roof area. The road crew continues to make improvements to our roads. A portion of Seminole has been resurfaced and I observed Jesse on Holiday Village Drive getting ready to put asphalt down.

Two new BOD members were appointed at the September 21, 2024, meeting. Randy Martin was appointed for the position until the May 2025 election and Jonathan Nesbit was appointed to fill the position until May of 2026. Thank you to both of you for volunteering.

Please add the following events to your calendars for October and November.

The Food Bank garage sale is scheduled for Saturday, October 12th. Please call the Fishbowl to provide your address if you are having a garage sale the same day.

Chili Cook off is October 19th. Please call the Fishbowl to sign up.

Trick or Treat-Hay ride-games will be October 31st-If you wish to sign up to be a safe house candy distribution, please call the Fishbowl.

The Craft Fair is scheduled for November 9th from 9a-3p, please call the Fish bowl to sign up.

Thank you

Dan Allen

President